
Year 8 Charity Challenge Update 
 

Over half our Year 8 pupils have chosen to take part in the £5 Charity Challenge to raise 
money for the children at Makukhanye School.  They have received their loans from school 
and one pupil has already raised £120!  Some of them will be running stalls on Tuesday next 
week to sell cakes, brownies, flapjacks, sweets, fiddle toys and dog treats. The stalls will 
operate at morning break to sell cakes to the pupils and a selection of stalls will operate 
after school to enable parents to buy plants, dog treats and cakes.  Please consider 
supporting our Year 8 entrepreneurs in raising money for a very worthy cause. 
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Head of Chaucer House 


